Hello, Cheatham Hill Families:

Our wonderful teachers have completed their digital learning plans to support your
children while we are out of school.  These are great learning opportunities for our students, but please know we do not expect students to complete all activities posted for their grade level.  Please contact your child’s teacher if you have questions about the resources and activities.  Here is some helpful information about our digital learning plan:

· Each grade level’s digital learning plan can be found on the home page of our school website – www.cheathamhillelementary.com.
· Your child’s teacher will be available from 9:00-10:30 AM each school day to answer questions and communicate with you.
· Our administrative team is available throughout the day through email:
· Dr. Carpenter:  Kevin.Carpenter@cobbk12.org
· Mrs. Hebert:  Debra.Hebert@cobbk12.org
· Mrs. Stevens-Carty:  Tina.Stevens-Carty@cobbk12.org 
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Please continue to monitor the CCSD website as well as our Cheatham Hill website for updated information and communication.  

We hope everyone stays safe and well.  If you have any needs, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us.

We are…CHAMPIONS!

-Dr. Kevin Carpenter
